



6.	<p><b>Website Feedback:</b> Members raised concerns around resident experiencing difficulties registering on the website. Richard to explore possible causes; in the mean time members agreed to refer individuals to Richard in order to pinpoint the issues. Les &amp; Kay to promote registration and offer appropriate advice. The team will produce a short video showing how to register. Registration to be restricted to Podsmead postcodes.</p>	RN
7.	<p><b>Any Other Business:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>a. Legacy Cluster Isobel reported back on the recent Legacy Cluster event; <b>Note:</b> see attached report. Legacy subgroup on agenda for next meeting.</li> <li>b. Green Spaces Isobel &amp; Lisa to meet to explore developing PCT to offer gardening service; report to next meeting</li> <li>c. New Team Members Les Jevins, Community Development &amp; Empowerment Worker and Kay Campbell, Community Connector introduced themselves and Les gave a brief overview of priorities for the first couple of months. Plans include door-knocking the whole area before Christmas.</li> <li>d. Gerry to forward completed questionnaires to Richard</li> <li>e. PBL currently in talks around investing in the credit union with GCU. Al to report at next meeting</li> <li>f. GDPR explicit consent forms to be return to Richard</li> </ul>	<p>IE &amp; LJ</p> <p>GH</p> <p>AJ ALL</p>
8.	<p><b>Date of Next Meeting:</b> <b>Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> November 6:00pm</b> <b>Ramblers</b></p>	